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Christmas Fund

ST. AGNES

Teacher

Favorites

Whether you are thinking

about a holiday gift or a

“just because” treat,  here

is a list with some of the

St. Agnes staff favorites!  

PTO Fundraising
Nights

 Holiday Sip and Shop

Rainy Day Books

 in Fairway

Tuesday, Dec. 3 

5- 8 p.m.

All attendees receive a 10%

discount and a portion of

the sales is donated back

to our school!

Coming UP..
Dec. 13 - PTO Teacher
Appreciation Lunch-
hosted by 4th and 5th
grades.
LAST DAY to donate to
Christmas Fund!

Dec. 20 -  1/2 day of
school and class
Christmas parties.  

Classroom

Christmas Parties

 

This year the PTO and

STA staff has got it

covered!  The school

will be playing a fun

school-wide BINGO

with prizes and snacks

donated by PTO!

Let’s show the St. Agnes

staff how much we

appreciate them!

Consider donating to

the Staff Christmas

Fund.  More details in

the school weekly

newsletter!

Venmo- @Rams1923

Note- Christmas Fund

Uniforms

We are currently accepting

donations of gently used navy

or khaki shorts and pants, all

plaid pieces, and red/navy

sweatshirts. No holes or stains,

please. Please place in the box

near the office. If you need any

uniform pieces, please email

brianne044@yahoo.com.

https://www.timetosignup.com/stagnes/folder/10764
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1e5ISgB9wETu17Eg_FQI2njixcfdj6qgC1FKZ1a_krz8/edit?usp=sharing

